Status Update Pending Items

June 22, 2020

	333 = 2, = 3 = 3							
<u>Date</u> <u>Started</u>	<u>Project</u>	<u>Chris</u>	<u>Leslie</u>	<u>Bill</u>	<u>Status</u>			
September 2019	Romer House	x	х	Х	2/24 - BOCC Agreed to a 90-day extension. Had meeting with Juliene on February 28. 3/2 - No Update 3/9 - Waiting on Legal 6/10 - Legal drafting Facilities Use Agreement 6/15 - Proceeding with a potential sale of the property at auction with deed restrictions. Following up with Pat on Facilities Use Agreement			
10/24/2019	Herd District Creation			Х	10/28 - Received legal opinion response from legal 2/24 - Linda Rider spoke about installing signs and fences. BB will contact the homeowner who had original concern. 3/2 - No update 3/9 - No Update 6/15 - Bill met with the citizen requesting the herd district 4 weeks ago. The citizen is supposed to contact efftected people			
12/6/2019	Fire Station at Fairgrounds	х			12/10 - Dave F. Working with Kootenai Fire per CF 2/24 - No Update 3/2 - Update 3/9 - Waiting on Legal 6/15 - Still waiting on Legal. Chris to follow up			

Status Update Pending Items

June 22, 2020

	Julie 22, 2020							
<u>Date</u> <u>Started</u>	<u>Project</u>	<u>Chris</u>	<u>Leslie</u>	<u>Bill</u>	<u>Status</u>			
12/9/2019	Campus Auction MOU	х			12/10 - CF to request legal to draft MOU 2/18 - CF to meet with Shawn 2/24 - Will update when Shawn returns from vacation 3/2 - No update 3/9 - No update. CF will meet with Shawn 6/15 - On hold. We haven't heard anything from the requestor			
1/1/2020	Body Scanner			X	1/28 - KCSO to initiate RFP process & determine funding source. 2/24 - Holecek will update next week 3/2 - No Update 3/9 - No Update 6/15 - Per Bill, KCSO has found the funds ad have recived 2 bids. Dena is unaware of where funds are coming from. Bill to follow up with KCSO			
Ongoing	Facilities Expansion	X	X	X	On hold pending possible legislative changes; revisit March/April 2020; 2/18 - LD spoke w/ EOs re: possible moves; Treasurer & Clerk to coordinate 2/24 - Still working with EOs about potential moves 3/2 - No Update 3/9 - No Update 6/15 - There is the potential of occupying an offsite building. Apprasial has been requested. Deal to be negotiated after appraisal comes in. Shawn to develop RFQ for design of smaller building on campus.			

	Status Update Pending Items								
	June 22, 2020								
<u>Date</u> <u>Started</u>	<u>Project</u>	<u>Chris</u>	<u>Leslie</u>	<u>Bill</u>	<u>Status</u>				
12/2/2019	PAC Airport Lease		х		2/24 - LD working with legal to bring resolution forth 3/2 - No Update 3/9 - Got info back from appraiser, will handle during budget season 6/15 - Once airport budget is soldified, will move to next step.				